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(Director not present)

M-.-T---f--aised--the question--of the-0/SG-operative--
who was brought back from as a psychiatric case. After discussion HR70-14
it was decided that upon determination of whether he was an actual
psychiatric case it would be arranged for somebod to get in touch with
his mother,

Mr. Jackson reported that he planned to see
of the New York Hospital, in New York tomorrow and would arrange for him
to come down and do a survey of our medical office.

Mr. Dulles raised the question of 0/PC interest in the Lodge
Bill for the establishment of an alien arm in the U.S. Army. It was
pointed out that the Director had already written the Secretary of
Defense on this matter.

Mr. Jackson raised the question of space for Gordon Gray and
stated that he believed Gray would prefer to be on neutral territory
rather than in CIA offices. Mr. Wolf said that Finan, of the Bureau
of the Budget, had objected to putting Gray in the old State Department
building. It was decided that an office for Gray, and a secretary,
would be available for him in South Building next Monday upon his
arrival and that it would be up to Gray to discuss with Finan the
possibilities of office space elsewhere.

Sciaq /

It was reported that John Scowley, who had written the
favorable piece on CIA for the AP, had been asked by Colliers to do
a piece on General Smith.

Mr. Kirkpatrick reported that other agencies were critical,
of CIA's handling of the disposal of aliens and also of the fact that
there was no specific office in CIA charged with inducement.
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Mr. Dulles said that he was planning to go to Europe on
13 July for about three weeks, visiting England, France, Germany,
Switzerland and possibly Italy, and looking particularly at our

Mr. Wolf reported on the plans for the new building. The
Director stated that the views of the Assistant Directors should be
solicited and that after that he would decide how it should be laid
out.

It was agreed to cancel the Assistant Directore meeting, there
being no items for the agenda.

The Director stated that he had no items for the IAC agenda
on Thursday.
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The Deputies constituted themselves as the Projects Review
Committee and Mr. Dulles presented the problem of the He
said that it was uite ossible that CIA would be called upon to
subsidize the and that the decision would have to be made
instantaneous y o. gran a fund for this purpose. The Committee agreed
that DD/P should have the authority to make whatever money was necessary
available for this project.
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